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The Department is conducting online classes(after due notification in the college 

website and Routine section of the Departmental webpage)since 02 Apr 2020 on 

the basis of uploaded study material in the New Alipore College LMS 

portal.Some students are unable to access the LMS portal due to some technical 

issues.Under the circumstances I, request the students to please share the 

problems they are facing regarding LOGIN TO LMS linkin the following email 

address: nac.commerce.dept@gmail.com In the LMS section of New Alipore 

College there is a query option which may be used for clarification of doubts by 

the students. The student should specify to which faculty query is addressed.All 

faculties are requested to address the student queries in LMS. 

This is to inform you that study materials already uploaded in the College LMS 

Portal are discussed through online classes via sharing of links on the basis of the 

data (e-mail address) provided by the students.Online classes are subject to many 

critical analysis, but in the present NATIONAL lockdown, this is the only 

platform for group interaction with students. In view of above, feedback is 

required from students for evaluation of online classes conducted by the 

department. The feedback should be submitted in enclosed form of Google Link 

by 17/4/20 within 2P.M. 

All Sixth Semester Honours students are to fill up the google forms   giving details 

as prescribed for allocation of Project Supervisor by 17/4/20 within 2 

P.M.Guidelines for Honours Project will be made available in LMS of New 

Alipore College as per B.COM Regulation 2009. 

 

 

Evening Supervisor        Principal 

 


